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New amendments to the Companies (Guernsey) Law, 2008 (the Companies Law) will come into
force on 3 September 2015 following approval by the States of Guernsey on 29 July 2015.
Transitional regulations will assist this change process.

There are welcome changes based on industry experience of operating under the Companies Law
which are intended to provide clarification, increase operational efficiency and flexibility, all of
which will help to keep Guernsey well placed as a jurisdiction of choice. 

Regulations which were introduced to transition companies incorporated prior to the Companies
Law coming into force will continue to apply until 31 December 2016, giving such companies ample
time to implement any changes necessary to fully comply with the Companies Law (for instance,
amending memorandum and articles of incorporation). 

Read our client briefing The Companies (Guernsey) Law, 2008 (Amendment) Ordinance, 2015.

 

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.
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https://www.ogier.com/publications/the-companies-guernsey-law-2008-amendment-ordinance-2015


Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
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